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Friday 12th July 2019 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Governors, 
 

Year 6 production of Wicked -  Great Year 6 !   A super production of Wicked  ! The acting , the 
singing, the way every child was fully committed to do their best was just awesome. Your parents and our 
staff were SO proud of you all.  Special thanks to Miss Matthews and Mrs Dixon for all their hard work in 
putting this production together !  Thanks also to Mrs Lucas and her artistic skills for the props.  
  

 Year 2 Graduation – Congratulations to all of our Year 2 pupils who graduated today 
from KS1 to KS2 – you were amazing children and your singing was AWESOME !   
 

 
KS1 lining up next week. – This week’s arrangements continue for the final week. Year 2 children will line 
up on the KS2 playground and enter the building by the side of the hall.  Reception and Year 1 children will 
remain on KS1 playground and line up in their new class lines.  
 
Leaving Celebrations  - Parents you are invited to all the following events :  
Wednesday 17th July at 9.30am in church - Thanksgiving mass for Year 6 and Mrs Connelly 
followed by tea and cake in the hall.  
Thursday 18th July at 9am in hall – Year 6 Leavers Assembly and farewell to Mrs Stanton 
Thursday 18th July 1.30pm  in hall – Summer Soiree – classes sing farewell songs for Mrs 
Connelly and Mrs Stanton    
 

Pupil Progress Reports – Your child’s report comes home today together with their attendance record and 
a feedback form . Can parents please complete the feedback form and return it to school next week.  

 
 

Attendance: for the last week  - Well Done Year 1 - Cookie Bear heading your way today !  
Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 99% 94% 95% 97% 98% 97% 
 

  
Reading books – No more school books (library or class reading books) will be issued after 
today – can all school books that you have at home be returned to school by next Friday 13th 
July at the latest. Thank you  

  
 

 

Hairstyles – PLEASE no fashion haircuts , tram lines, zig zags, designs etc for September – we want to set 
the highest standards for our pupils in all areas. Thank you !  
 

Jewellery, Nail polish and Tattoos  – No fashion jewellery, nail polish or stick on tattoos to be worn 
from September – only a single stud earing and a watch are allowed. No bracelets or necklaces – these get 
lost and cause upset. Thank you 



 
Wraparound Club -  PLEASE NOTE THAT ON FRIDAY 19TH JULY 2019 THE WRAPAROUND CLUB WILL 
CLOSE AT 4PM  
 

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS NEXT WEEK 
 
 

Here are some of the key events for next week 
 

Tuesday 16th July – End of Year Awards assembly  
Wednesday 17th July  - Year 6 leavers mass and Mrs Connelly’s Leaving Mass 9.30am in church followed by 
tea and cakes in the hall – all welcome  
Thursday 18th July  - Leavers assembly inc  adios to Year 6 and presentations to Mrs Stanton   / 1.30pm 
Summer Soiree – classes sing goodbye songs for Mrs Connelly and Mrs Stanton – should be good fun !  
Friday 19th July – LAST DAY ! Non uniform day for Year 6 – please bring in old uniform / PE kits for school 
spares    
Friday 19th July – Break up for summer holidays at 3pm  
Children return back to school on Tuesday 3rd September 2019 
 
Have a wonderful weekend 
 
 
Mrs Kate Connelly   
Headteacher  


